
May 2019 
 
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,           
  Things are progressing here in Palma de Mallorca!  Last month we had the group 
from Georgia come and help us with the remodel.  The group included my parents, 
faithful men that I have known for most of my life, and Jason Stanley, who will be 
moving here to work with us later this year.  It was truly a blessing to have them here!  
They worked extremely  hard!  By the time they left, they were very exhausted, and 
things were down to some final details.  Since they left, we have finished the painting, 
done a lot of cleanup, and are getting closer to being finished everyday.  Last week I 
got an estimate for both the air conditioning and the signage out front.  According to 
the rules of the apartment buildings, the air conditioners have to be put on the roof.  
The estimate came out to about six thousand dollars to put everything in.  We are 
trusting that God will provide the necessary funds for this part of the remodel.  He has 
already provided so much for us; we have no doubt that He can handle this too!  I 
have included a picture but will send a better one once all the details are complete.   
    Also, we are excited to announce that we have decided on a date of June 23 for our 
first service!  The Spanish pastor, Joaquin Lopez, that sponsored us so that we could 
get permission to come to Spain will be joining us for that first service.  Obviously, we 
are super excited!!! 
    We are very thankful to two other groups of people:  the churches who have given 
so graciously to help with the 
remodel and several different 
children’s classes who have 
emailed us and even mailed 
us letters.  It is awesome to 
know that you are all behind 
us.  Thank you for being so 
good to us! 
  
Thank you for your prayers 
and support,        
Markie Bullock 


